
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 9, 2020 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Tulsi Gabbard 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1433 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Fax: (202) 225-4987 
 
Dear Congresswoman Gabbard: 
 

          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “SFC Heath Robinson Burn Pit 
Transparency Act” (H.R.7072).  The bill would require the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) 
to notify Congress and document, track, and report all cases of burn pit exposure reported by 
veterans to the VA.  
 
          The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is 
Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Christopher J. Slawinski 

National Executive Director 
 
 
CJS:tl:dt 
 
 
 

mailto:TheoL@fra.org

